
DISCLAIMER, COPYRIGHT AND PRIVACY 

This policy contains information regarding ACCS website copyright, privacy and disclaimer 
regarding links to other websites. 

Copyright  
This website and without limitation all ideas, designs, programs, reports, and documents 
contained herein are subject to copyright and are the property of ACCS and/or the identified 
contributors engaged by ACCS. You may download, display, print and copy this material in 
unaltered form only (retaining this notice) for your personal, non-commercial use, unless you 
have received a written permission from ACCS.  

Disclaimer 
The content of ACCS website is provided primarily for information purposes only. ACCS 
reserves the right to make changes and improvements to the site. Any information contained 
on the site is subject to change without notice.  

ACCS makes no representations about the content and suitability of the information 
presented online for any purpose. Specifically ACCS does not warrant, guarantee or make 
any representations regarding the correctness, accuracy, reliability, currency or any other 
aspect regarding characteristics or use of the information presented on the website.  

ACCS, its employees, agents, consultants and representatives do not accept any 
responsibility whatsoever, including responsibility for negligence, physical damage, personal 
injury, economic loss, costs or expenses of any kind, or any other loss or damage suffered 
or incurred by anyone as a direct or indirect consequence of errors in or omissions from the 
site, or related action or inaction taken in reliance upon the contents of the site.  

On occasions, ACCS links our site to other sites on the internet. You should be aware that 
third party sites are not under the control of the ACCS. Therefore, ACCS is not responsible 
for content appearing on other sites and makes no representation concerning the content of 
these sites. ACCS does not recommend the products or services from other sites, and is 
simply providing a convenient link. If you suffer damages or any other associated losses 
from visiting another site or using another's product or service, ACCS is not liable.  

Privacy  
ACCS acknowledges and respects the privacy of all individuals and protects it in line with 
relevant Commonwealth and State legislation.  

ACCS will not sell, trade or rent any personal information obtained from you (such as your 
name, credit card details, email address or physical address) to a third party without your 
consent, unless required to do so by law.  

ACCS reserves the right to disclose demographic and summarised information about visitors 
to the site provided that this information does not in any way disclose the identity of any 
individual visitor.  

We only use your personal information to help us to improve our services to you, to provide 
you with information you have requested, to inform you about additional services that may 
be of interest to you. We may also use your personal information to provide you with notices, 
newsletters and updates.  



ACCS will endeavor to take all reasonable steps to keep any information we hold about you 
secure. ACCS employees are also obliged to respect the confidentiality of any personal 
information held and not disclose such unless required to do so by law.  

ACCS is not liable for events or consequences arising from unauthorised access to your 
personal information. We ask you to keep your contact details and passwords confidential. 

 


